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Dear Colleague, 

 

It is a great pleasure and an honor to invite you as an Invited Speaker to attend The 

Symposium of Amorphous and High Entropy Alloys (SAHEAs), to be held on 9-10 

November 2022 in Hangzhou, P.R. China. Due to negative effects of many variants of 

COVID-19, the Symposium of Amorphous and High Entropy Alloys (SAHEAs) will 

be held Online Conference. 

  

The Symposium of Amorphous and High Entropy Alloys (SAHEAs) will be an 

excellent opportunity for all participates to discuss and share their findings and ideas 

in the research fields of Amorphous Alloys and High Entropy Alloys. We are hoping 

your support and valuable presence will make this conference a great success and we 

look forward to having you together with your colleagues and students to attend the 

Online Conference. 

  

We believe your speaker would be a critical addition to this conference. Please let us 

know your confirmation in speaking and the title of your talk. 

  

Detailed information about the conference will be announced on webpage soon. 

  

Looking forward to hearing from you. 

  

Best regards, 

Jian-Zhong Jiang  

  

Prof. Dr. Jian-Zhong Jiang 

Chair Professor 

Director of International Center for New-Structured Materials (ICNSM) 

Laboratory of New-Structured Materials 

School of Materials Science and Engineering 

Zhejiang University 

310027 Hangzhou, 

P.R. China 

Tel.: ++86 - 571 - 8795 2107 

E-mail : jiangjz@zju.edu.cn 

Webpage:https://person.zju.edu.cn/en/0003018 (english) 


